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Volunteers Made Wreaths Project 
Success Again!!!

On Saturday, December 16, 2023 Rolling 
Thunder® Inc. National members participated in 

the Eighth Annual “Wreaths Across America” 
project, placed wreaths on 1,650 graves at the 
Somerset Hills Memorial Park Cemetery and 

Mausoleum in Basking Ridge, NJ.

Most of all, Rolling Thunder® Charities, Inc. 
would like to thank all the people, businesses, 

and organizations that helped us meet our 
financial goals for this great event. Thank you to 

the volunteers from All Over!

We deeply appreciate everyone’s help.

Joe Weaver  
Rolling Thunder® Inc. Rolling Thunder® XXXVI

NATION WIDE “Ride for Freedom”
Sunday, May 26, 2024

Information will be posted on
Rolling Thunder® Inc. National Website

www.rollingthunder1.com
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Rolling Thunder Inc. Michigan Chapter 5 had the privilege and honor to dedicate 
another Pow/Mia Honor Chair at Michigan State University. As of today, this is the 

8th Honor Chair dedicated at the University, and in just over a year. Now every 
sports venue on campus has its own Honor Chair. The excitement behind this 

project from the students, faculty and administrators has been overwhelming 
and heartwarming. After the first Chairs were dedicated and we moved on to the 

next one, it was great to see each venue, along with the coaches and players, 
ready and waiting to get their own. Everyone knew what the Chairs represented 
and what Rolling Thunder Inc was about. The respect given by everyone involved 
was immense. I will put a compilation together with all of the Chairs on the MSU 

campus in another post. Can’t wait to move forward on the next project. 
Never give up 
Never forget 

Until they all come home












